
 
 

Addendum No. 1 to the Request for Qualifications  
 

NORTH HALL DATA CENTER 
Project Number: 981610  

 
This Addendum No. 1 to the Request for Qualifications for North Hall Data Center is 
issued as of May 7, 2008 for the purpose of amending and supplementing the Request 
for Qualifications for North Hall Data Center, dated April 2008, as follows: 
 
1. The Return Date for the receipt of qualifications under the following sections: 

Advertisement, Project Schedule, and Instructions to Applicants #5 is extended to 
3:00 PM, Friday, May 23, 2008. 

 
 
If you have any questions regarding this Addendum No. 1, please feel free to contact 
Telli Foster at (805)893-2661 ext. 2408. 
 
 
 


